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14 December 2019 

 

 

By email to: fyi-request-11848-e40559b4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Isla 

 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 2019/031 

 

Thank you for your request of 10 December 2019 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 

for the uncompiled source code for all software planned to be used in the counting of votes in the 

2020 General Election.  

No software will be used in the counting of votes in the 2020 General Election.   
 
All voting papers, both parliamentary and referendum, will be counted manually.   
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are 

not satisfied with the response to your requests. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Kristina Temel 

Electoral Commission 
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